
 

 

Date: August 7, 2023 
 

 
1. The Manager- Listing  

National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
(Scrip Code: NAUKRI)  
 

2. The Manager- Listing  
BSE Limited  
(Scrip Code: 532777) 
 

Sub: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam,  

 
This has a reference to our letter dated July 22, 2023, wherein, we had informed that Naukri Internet 
Services Limited (“NISL”), a wholly owned subsidiary of the Company had agreed to invest an amount 
of Rs. 20 Crores in its fellow subsidiary - Startup Investments (Holding) Limited (“SIHL”), wholly-owned 
subsidiary of the Company.  
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we wish to further inform you that the Board of Directors of SIHL 
have decided to revisit and review their financial requirements. Accordingly, SIHL has decided to 
withdraw the current proposal of issuance of equity shares and the same has been also agreed by 
NISL. 
 
This is for your information and records. 

 
Thanking you. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Info Edge (India) Limited 
 
 
 
 
Chintan Thakkar 
Whole-time Director & CFO  
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